LETTER B
22 November 2010 

Dear Mr. Hedley, 

Once again I find myself writing to you as Chairman of the Fire Authority, on the 
subject of financial spending within Essex Fire &.Rescue Service. I am very 
concerned by the contents of a letter which has arrived at Basildon fire station recently. If its contents are true, not only is it very alarming but also embarrassing. 

I enclose a copy of the letter for your perusal, I have no idea who GS Woden is but, 
after checking through various Fire Authority minutes it would seem there is some 
truth in the statements made in this letter. 

Last year it was claimed an efficiency saving was being made by reducing the number 
of senior officer officers. As you can see from the letter from GS Woden it would 
appear the actual cost of our senior management has more than doubled since 2006. In 2006 the actual wage bill for our senior management was·£540,000 & then increased to an alarming £1,107,00 in 2010.

I keep being told we are all in this together, yet with each passing what I actually see 
is that some of us are not in this at all. 

Can you please confirm the figures stated in this letter? 

As always I look forward to hearing from you & I am available on the above 
telephone number if you wish to discuss-anything further with me. 

Yours.sincerely, 

